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Dear Malvern Families, 
 

On Friday 5th May, all pupils are invited to join our Coronation celebrations with outfits of blue, white or 

red strongly encouraged. The day will be filled with celebration, a special meal from our catering team 

and an extra special treat for all pupils.  

I am also delighted to share that plans for Malfest 2023 are well underway with plans to make this year’s 

event better than ever.  In order to support the event we aim to draw on the collective strength of our 

community.  Over coming weeks, we will host a number of non-uniform days to supplement the                         

significant investment made by school in funding the event.    

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a great weekend!  

Mr James  

Headteacher 

Walk to School  

What a fantastic start to our Walk to school initiative! Throughout the month of April, 187 pupils achieved 
their badge, doing their bit for the environment and their physical and mental well-being. Whether it’s                      
walking, cycling or scooting to school they have all made a difference. There are more badges to be won in 
May, as well as some special awards, so please keep being kind to ourselves, our community and our planet.   

Friday 5th May  2023 Friday 9th June 2023 Friday 23rd June 2023 

Sweet Donations  Lollipop  Donations  Bottle Donation  

https://www.royal.uk/coronation-his-majesty-king


Parking 

We fully appreciate that parking around school can be very difficult at times. However, could I please request that 

if you are parking in nearby roads, that you are considerate of local residents and their driveway access. We have a 

walk to school week challenge which we hope will encourage more and more people to walk to school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sporting Success 

It has been another fantastic week of sport at Malvern.  On  
Tuesday, our fabulous netball team took part in their first                    
competitive competition.  Miss Byrne and Miss Carr were                     
delighted with the team and their performance.  Also on                       
Tuesday, our Key Stage 2 Football team made it through to the 
quarter final of the Merseyside Primary School Cup.  Finally, on                     
Wednesday, our Y1 footballers travelled to Everton’s Finch Farm 
to compete in a football tournament where they emerged                         
victorious once again.  Well done to all of our sporting superstars 
- are  exceptionally proud of you all!  

Knowsley Flower Show 

Ready, set, grow…. Knowsley Flower Show want to encourage young                 

people and novices to enter this year’s Knowsley Flower Show and 

see their work displayed in a giant marquee.  The show held on                   

Sunday 6th August at Court Hey Park between 11.00am-5.00pm and 

houses a huge floral and vegetable marquee.   

If you would like any further information please see link to the                  

website for further details or call Carla Simkin on 0151 443 5353.   

 

www.knowsleyflowershow.com   
 

Community Library 

Our school library is open from 8.00am each morning.  Accompanied by an adult, 
children are welcome to come and have a before-school read and browse the 
shelves.  Children (and adults) may borrow books during this time and tea, 
coffee and hot chocolate are available for adults.   

Why not join us for a morning read? 

http://www.knowsleyflowershow.com


Summer Uniform 

We encourage all pupils to wear school uniform as it encourages a sense of belonging and pride in our school as well as 

being hard wearing and long lasting. If you wish to purchase school uniform for the summer term please follow the 

available options detailed below:  

- Green cardigan or sweatshirt       - Yellow polo shirt (Nursery to Year 5)  

- White shirt and tie (Year 6 only)      - Grey shorts  

- Green gingham summer dress     - White or grey socks  

- Black school shoes without markings (not trainers)   - Green school cap (optional)  

 

 

 

 

 

School Menu Update 

Please see below the updated school meal menu provided by our catering team. This menu will be in place from 

April - October 2023. Our salad bar option, which continues to be very popular, will remain available every day and 

includes fresh pasta, sandwiches and salad. However, please be aware that school have been informed by our                   

catering provider of continued issues within the logistics sector. These issues may lead to temporary changes in 

the menu provided. If the menu choice needs to be altered at anytime, we will communicate this to our families at 

the earliest possible moment.  Our menu can be found on the school website:  

http://malvernprimaryschool.co.uk/parent-information/school-meals/  
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